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The High Commissioner of India, Sujatha Singh and Consul General of India in 
Melbourne, Anita Nayar, met Premier of Victoria, John Brumby; Secretary, 
Department of Premier and Cabinet, Helen Silver; and Chief Commissioner of 
Victoria Police, Simon Overland on Sunday, 07 February, 2010 to discuss issues 
relating to the security of Indian students in Melbourne.  
 
Chief Commissioner Overland outlined the law and order measures being put in 
place in Melbourne to improve the safety and security of Indian students living 
there. 
 
Premier Brumby discussed the various steps taken by Victoria to support 
international students in Melbourne and assured that Victoria would continue to 
examine how best to further reduce the problems faced by students from India. 
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